George Langford
6845 Green Meadow Cir
Louisville, KY 40207

Dear Mayor Brown, Members of the City Council and all Woodlawn Park residents,

I hope this message finds you well. After careful consideration and in light of a recent health
incident, I have decided to resign my position as City Councilperson effective March 17, 2025.
This was not an easy decision to make, as I have been truly blessed to serve the people of
Woodlawn Park for many years. It has been an honor and privilege to work alongside such
dedicated individuals and to contribute to the progress and well-being of our community.

Throughout my time on the City Council, I have witnessed remarkable growth and change within
our city, and I am deeply grateful to have played a role in these efforts. However, now is the time
for me to step back and allow others to continue the work of serving our community with fresh
perspectives and renewed energy.

While I am stepping away from my official role, I remain committed to Woodlawn Park and will
continue to volunteer my time and efforts as my health permits. I am hopeful that in a different
capacity, I can still contribute in meaningful ways to the future of our city.

Thank you for the opportunity to serve. I have learned so much and will always treasure the
relationships and experiences gained during my time in office. Please know that I will remain a
proud advocate for our community, and I am confident that the city will continue to thrive under
the leadership of the Mayor and council and the residents who care so deeply for it.

I wish all of you continued success and look forward to seeing the positive changes that will
unfold in the years ahead.

With warmest regards and sincere gratitude,

George Langford
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